To all parents and staff of St Brigid’s Infant School
We are bringing to your attention the following details regarding upcoming changes to our School Admission policy  for your information and any comment.  If you have any questions or observations, please speak with the principal before 15 December 2022.
The Department of Education wishes to bring to the attention of all schools the changes that are required to the schools Admissions Statement following the commencement of the Education (Provision in Respect of Children with Special Educational Needs) Act 2022. 

All schools must include the below text in the Schools Admissions Statement.  The admissions statement is part of the school’s admissions policy. 

St Brigid’s Infant School will cooperate with the National Council for Special Education in the performance by the Council of its functions under the Education for Persons with Special Educational Needs Act 20024 relating to the provision of education to children with special educational needs, including in particular by the provision and operation of a special class or classes when requested to do so by the Council.  
St Brigid’s Infant School will comply with any direction served on the patron or the board, as the case may be, under section 37A and any direction served on the board under section 67(4B) of the Education Act. 

The Board of Management intends to establish  a  mixed junior ASD class ( for boys and girls in the junior infants, senior infants and First Class age groups) in the 2023/2024 school year).   
Our new Admissions Policy and School Admissions Notice will be published on our school website in term 2 after it has been approved by our school patron.  Shortly afterwards, we will begin to take applications for the 2023 school year for Early Start, Junior Infants and junior ASD class. 
